NOTICE TO THE BAR

The District Court’s Attorney Admissions Office has been relocated to the District Court
Clerk’s Office in Trenton. Please direct all correspondence and inquiries to the following
address and telephone number:

United States District Court

Clarkson S. Fisher Federal Building
and United States Courthouse

Attn: Attorney Admissions Office

402 East State Street, Room 2020

Trenton, New Jersey 08608

(609) 989-0468

If you have an outstanding request that was submitted to the District Court prior to November 28,
2011, please e-mail the court at finance@njd.uscourts.gov. A financial deputy will address your
inquiry within 2-3 business days.
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